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I wish to express strong support for SB681. 

 

I am an Oregon PERS retiree. The stability and security of the State’s retirement fund 

is important to me. I also believe that carbon emissions from fossil fuels are causing 

climate change that is already having catastrophic consequences for people all over 

the world, including here in Oregon. SB681 is wise in its care regarding PERS 

investments. It is also ethical in its effort to reduce carbon emissions. I strongly 

support this legislation. 

 

Vicki Mercer 

 


